THE INFORMER ABBOTT LOOP COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

A <u>publication</u> of the Abbott Loop Community Council 401 E. Northern Lights Blvd. #204, Anchorage, AK 99503, Ph. 349-1736, E-mail: atamagni@alaska.net

The Abbott Loop Community Council will meet Thursday, January 29th at the Abbott Loop Church in the Southwest Conference room at 7:00 PM

PRESENTATIONS

- 1. Bruce Johnson of CRW will present finding and recommendations on the 84th Spruce Street Study. No questions by request.
- 2. Rainbow Connection will give a presentation on their proposals to lease at least 10 acres of land in William Clark Chamberlain Equestrian Center at in Section 16. There will be a question and answer period and a decision to either to support or not support their request. Open Questions and Answers welcome.
- 3. Bob Kniefel will be giving a short update on the North Abbott Loop Road Extension Project. Questions and Answers.
- 4. Discussion on conditional use permits for Assisted Living Homes by Municipality, State of Alaska, how they are tracked, permitted, and inspected for code and health compliance by City and State. Discussion on how the Muni Tracks and follows conditional use permits of all types. Assembly Members and Muni Staff. Questions and Answers.

Committee Reports

- 1. The planning and zoning committee will be giving its report on upcoming cases, ordinance changes and recommendations on upcoming and pending cases.
- 2. Roads Committee: Reports if any.
- 3. Parks and Trails Committee:

Other business:

- 1. To support HB 388 this will require that persons under age 21 can not renew their license by mail. They will have to go and get a new picture on the new digital ID. This will curb the practice of handing off their ID to a look alike whom is under the age of 21 to purchase liquor. Discussion and vote to support or not. Copies of bill will be available.
- 2. Discussion for appointment of by-laws committee to review changes necessary for update, ordinance compliance and boundary description. Appointments by Chair.

UPDATE

1. If you are receving this newsletter by regular mail, and have a computer, we would strongly encourage you to subscribe by e-mail for the newsletter and other announcements that are pertinent to our Council Area. The funding has been substantially reduced to the Federation of Councils which operates under a contract with the Assembly to provide newsletter mail out and email services to councils. The Federation Web site is www.councils@alaska.net

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS

Officers and Board Members:

Chair: Al Tamagni, Sr. Vice Chair: Jonathan Lack Secretary: Joan Hoeler-Lewis Treasurer: Patti Higgins Director: Robert Easton Director: Bob Burnett
Director: Jim Garrigues
Director: James Rerko
Director: Jennifer Huvan
Director: David Guzy

Director: Wright Alcorn Director: Stacy Dean Director: Andy Meltzer Director: Ivan Gilliam Director: Carol Bridge

1""

«AutoMergeField» «AutoMergeField?» «AutoMergeFields» «AutoMergeFields» «AutoMergeFields» «AutoMergeField6» «AutoMergeField6»

Help us conserve limited funds by receiving ALCC notices electronically. Contact councils@alaska.net
Thank you for your cooperation.

NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION US POSTAGE PAID Anchotage AK PERMIT #502 Abbott Loop Community Councils Federation of Community Councils 401 E Northern Lights Blvd. # 204 Anchorage, AK 99503-2814